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Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

 

This week we have made some further excellent appointments                                         

to the school. As we have expanded, it has been a delight to                                            

appoint additional talented teachers and leaders to the school to continue our success. 

We look forward to you meeting our new staff soon.  

Our site now is looking brilliant after 18 months of renovations. We have new roofs, new windows and 

fixtures and fittings across the school. Many classrooms have been decorated, with new carpets and furni-

ture and along with the renovation of year 7, 8 and sixth form areas, it's like a new school. This is only 

part of the development of The Hinckley School, with our new multi million pound STEM building starting 

soon and further improvements across the school. Soon we will be investing in areas for all year groups 

and look forward to talking to students and parents about what it means to be a year 7,8,9,10 and 11 stu-

dent at The Hinckley School.  

On Tuesday we have year 8 parents evening, which this year in response to parent feedback we are deliv-

ering online. Please let us know how you find this experience to help us develop parents evenings in the 

future.  

 Best wishes 

Lisa Hickman—Headteacher 

Half Term careers event for Students and Parents  

 

Leicester Employability Day Tickets, Wed 31 May 2023 at 10:30 | 
Eventbrite  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/leicester-employability-day-tickets-594829329537
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/leicester-employability-day-tickets-594829329537


      Before and After—a very soggy win            

 

Year 12 Netball took on Lutterworth College in a summer friendly on Wednesday evening.  

The match a fantastic demonstration team work and resilience especially when the heavens opened ! 

At one point it was raining so hard it hurt our faces! The girls took the win 18-6…Mrs Cheney was still 

smiling despite forgetting her coat! ☔️ 

The team plus the year 11 squad will begin their pre tour training in the coming weeks as part of  their 

preparation for the Netball Malta tour. We will be playing in an international school   tournament 

and  hopefully rain free! 

Year 11 celebrate their successes as we start the          

examination season  

Year 11 celebrated their final week before examinations 

begin with a extended celebration assembly. 

Congratulations to all our students who were awarded with 

nominations and prizes for both the PRIDE and progress 

they have shown this year. 

Tutors also contributed to the celebration with speeches 

and an inspire bout of personalised poetry from Miss Beale, 

along with performances from students. 

We wish them all well on the next few weeks as they       

embrace their bespoke revision timetables and start their exams.  

 

We are all looking forward to celebrating alongside them at their 

Prom in June and welcoming them back to ‘The Hinckley sixth form’ to continue their journey. 

Building Brighter Futures  



 Staff Reading Spotlight  

This weeks ‘Recommended Reads ’ : Year 11 celebrate their successes as we start the          



Police contribute to our Year 10 Assembly programme           

Year 10 Inter-form competitions are underway  

No Barriers 

Year 10 had an interesting and Informative Assembly following 
their Personal Development  & Character sessions on negative 
influences, drugs, gangs and county lines.  

The  local Police Community and Schools Officer came in to ad-
dress the year group. Knowledge was   given relating to the 
dangers and risks of being around drugs and how young      
people can be a  target for a county lines structure. Students 
had the opportunity to answer and ask questions and left the 
Assembly with a greater understanding of such an important 
topic area.  

The Year 10 Inter-Form Badminton competition 

was a smash… 

All Forms entered a doubles team, with two 

Forms entering two teams. It was great to see so 

many students getting involved with  enrichment 

opportunities and enjoying some healthy compe-

tition during a lunchtime. 

 

Congratulations  to Miss Owen’s Form, 10OWE, 

who took the win and were crowned champions.  



Police contribute to our Year 10 Assembly programme            Science Crest Award looks at links between                

art and mental health  

challenging perceptions  



Forthcoming events and dates for your diary  
 

  

Monday 15th May—Main GCSE examinations start  

Don ’t forget your entry statements and full uniform  

 

Tuesday 16th May—Y8 on-line Parent Meeting                       

individual sign up emails have been sent home  

 

Uniform Update and reminders  

Hole in the Wall, one of our Uniform suppliers informs us that they are fully stocked with larger sized 

blazers in particular and taking orders for uniform ready for next year. 

Could we please take this opportunity to remind parents how valuable their support in  maintaining our 

standard of uniform and appearance towards the end of the school year.  We have many of our induc-

tion and transition days coming up so now more than ever it is imperative that we set a good example to 

all of our community.   

Blazers should be brought to school even  in hot weather. In particular we expect students to  present 

themselves according to our guidelines in their personal appearance, including a reminder that in partic-

ular, false lashes, nails, excessive make up and piercings other than ear studs are not permitted.  

We have been so very impressed with all our students so far this year who represent The Hinckley School 

with PRIDE, and trust that parents will support us during the final term with this too. 


